
Bellport

Environment

Committee

Our beloved Ho-Hum is ready for a 
pre-season clean-up — let’s get it done! 

All Village Residents,

May 18th, 2024 11AM-1PM

Meet at the ferry dock at 10:45.

Ferry departs at 11AM sharp

May 19th Rain Date

The Village will supply gloves and trash bags.
Please bring your own water and sunscreen!

No sign up required. Simply meet at the ferry at 10:45AM 

for an 11-1AM departure on Saturday, May 18th.

Organized by Bellport Village 

Hall & Bellport Environment Committee

Ho-Hum provides all Village residents 

with so much joy. Let’s show it some love.


